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 Minutes

	PTA Minutes

Attendees

Teachers: Ashleigh Dunn, Paula Michaud, Emma Ogden
Chair: Hayley Booth       Secretary: Nicky Abraham

Parents: Helen Brimacombe, Katie Fabri, Kerrie Digings-Woods, Mel Godley, Natalie Bedford, Ian Renard, Ali Bellamy, Jackie Mara

	Apologies: Zoe Thompson, Lucy Wiggins, Helen Hudson, Amy Sprenger, Kumud Verdi, Amy Sprenger, Zoe Hinchcliffe, 

	Previous minutes: AGM (27/02/18) minutes approved.

	1. Shed Update & Storage Ideas – huge thanks to Warmsley. Hayley has some giant plastic boxes that she will donate for storage. Kerrie, Nicky, Hayley, Helen B, will all help decamp the old store cupboard into the shed. Any other volunteers welcomed. Nicky will keep the grotto at her house.
2. Forthcoming Events 

Family Fun Night (11/05/18) – One thing struggling with is a MaKro card, for the rectangular pizzas, Jackie will get the card. Kerrie has bought prizes and bingo tickets. As long as ratios are 1 adult to 3 children Mrs Dunn confirmed that non St Chad’s children are welcome. Nicky to organise the beetle drive sheets.                              

Leeds ½ Marathon (13/05/18) – parents and staff race all in hand.
Merchandise (Nicky to collect) – pin badges, pens, wrist bands. Year 5 (Mr. McCluskey) to sell merchandise after school every night week commencing Monday 14th May.
Student’s half marathon run – Friday 18th May.
Jackie to get oranges

Nicky to produce a handout about both marathon races, merchandise, and JustGiving website.
Summer Fair (06/07/18)

· Zoe T will coordinate the fair
· Raffle: Natalie to coordinate – Hayley and Nicky will email letters to Natalie. Lucy may help with publicity on facebook?
· Tombola – for adults – Teachers will run it, (Mrs King)(will let Helen Hudson know) 
· Jambola – PTA will run this, but no plastic bags or pots, need to use paper bags or wrapping paper crackers.
· We will NOT be inviting outside organisation in, e.g. Virgin. 
· Bouncy castle - Mrs Dunn suggested bouncy castle and a hungry hippo. She will get prices. Ian will look into the assault course Yorkshire regiment has.
· Match funding – need to start publicising this now, esp with reception parents.

· Police – Jackie will make contact with the year 1 dad. 
· Licensing – need an alcohol license, Kerrie will look into this as Emma cant complete anymore
· Alcohol – Ian to speak to Dan Logan regarding the alcohol

Disco (18/07/18) – will staff at next meeting
New parents meeting – 6th June – Nicky to organise the parents pack, Zoe T to create badges, Kerrie & Hayley to speak to parents.
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	Update from school  

Funding suggestions

· Basket ball nets (immediately)
· Wireless microphones with earpieces and sound system (incentive for summer fair)
· Worship table (incentive for the Christmas fair) 
PTA initially in agreement, Mrs Dunn will get prices

Mosaic – As discussed at previous meetings this year, Andrea Higgins has started the initial consultation with Seagulls. All students would take part in a 2 hour workshop to create the design, and they would train Mrs McMaster in how to create mosaics going forwards. Rough cost £2,800. PTA will put forward half, up to £1500. 
At the last meeting (January 2018) Zoe H said she would look into the grant/funding. She is still waiting for the window to open for funding to subsidise this. 
Ian will speak to WPRA about additional funding. 
Katie F will speak to the local councillors about additional funding. Katie F has volunteered to assist Andrea. 
Bibles – for reception and Y6 leavers – Kerrie will look into this (62 including classroom copies) 
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	AOB
AGM Document signatures – document is still at the office and still needs signing
Teacher to parent app – Mrs Dunn will be contacting all school parents about the app.
Ice lollies – can be stored at school, Ali to coordinate. Mrs Dunn has requested they be sugar free
Cheque signing – Hayley will amend the list to include:
Katy Dixon, Hayley, Kerrie, Lucy Wiggins and Warmsley

Christmas fair – 7th Dec 2018
Curry Night – either 9th or 16th November 2018. Need to check with Janice and Warmsley’s sister regarding dates.
Tea and tissues – to be discussed at Junes meeting
Sports day – Helen brought it up that it would be nice to sell some basic refreshments

Nearly new sale – Ian brought this idea forwards (can’t be a Saturday due to hall bookings, so would have to be afterschool)

Yorkshire planetarium – Katie picked up a business card. Will find out the cost for next meeting. 
	Mrs Dunn

Ali B

Hayley

Nicky
Helen

Ian

Katie

	Date of next meetings – 12/6/18 and 10/07/18

	Minutes protocol

1. Minutes emailed to Chair / treasurer for initial check in PDF (less scrambling when viewed from a phone)
2. Minutes emailed to all PTA members present at the meeting – giving them 1 week to highlight any mistakes/amendments

3. Minutes emailed to Katy to be put on the school website, and a text to ALL parents saying they are available to view

4. Share minutes on PTA WhatsApp




